December 8, 2008

The City Council of the City of Martinsville, Virginia, assembled on December 8, 2008, at 4:30 P.M. to tour the Druid Hills and Uptown neighborhoods prior to their quarterly Neighborhood Focus Meeting. Council Members present for the tour included: Vice Mayor Kimble Reynolds, Jr., Council Member Gene Teague, Council Member Danny Turner, and Council Member Mark Stroud, Sr. Mayor Kathy Lawson was absent. Staff present included: Clarence Monday, City Manager; Leon Towarnicki, Assistant City Manager; Scott Coleman, Public Information Officer. Also present: Kim Barto of the Martinsville Bulletin.

Following the tour, Council proceeded to their Community meeting for the Druid Hills/Uptown areas at the Blue Ridge Regional Library.

Clarence Monday Kimble Reynolds, Jr.
Clerk of Council Vice Mayor